
 
 
 
 
 
June 19, 2018 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
  

Re: Confirmation of In-Service Date for the Honotua Submarine Cable System, FCC 
File Nos. SCL-LIC-20081008-00017 and ITC-214-20081008-00453 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Through its counsel, l’Office des postes et télécommunications de Polynésie française 
(“OPT French Polynesia”) confirms that the Honotua submarine cable system entered into 
commercial service on September 1, 2010, relying on special temporary authority granted in File 
Nos. SCL-STA-20100607-00013 and ITC-STA-20100607-00224.  As the Commission did not 
grant a cable landing license for Honotua until December 6, 2010, OPT French Polynesia hereby 
confirms its understanding that the 25-year license term provided in 47 C.F.R. § 1.767(g)(15) is 
calculated from December 6, 2010. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kent Bressie 
Counsel for OPT French Polynesia 

 
cc: Denise Coca 
 Angela DeMahy  

David Krech 


